
Fourth Grade  
Summer Math / Reading Assignment 

& 
Supply Lists 

Dear Incoming Fourth Grader, 

 In third grade you had a busy year learning new math skills.  Mastery of 
these skills is extremely important in order to move forward with the fourth grade 
curriculum.  Student mastery of the basic math skills is as important to success in 
your future mathematical procedures and reasoning as learning the alphabet is to 
reading and writing. 

 Over the summer, you will need to practice addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division. The follow are explanations and examples of what we 
expect students to review and know coming into the 4th grade: 

#1 You should memorize and master their multiplication tables, up to 12  

example: 12 x 1 = 12   up   to     12 x 12 = 144 

***Practice everyday and use flash cards to extra help. 

#2 You will also need to practice subtraction with the zeros, and borrowing, 
with multi-digit numbers. Example:  500 – 321 =      382 – 127 = 

#3 Simple division facts. Fact families.  

4x6 = 24, so 24/4 =6 and 24/6=4 

 We are really looking forward to having you in our class in September as 
fabulous fourth graders!  Have a wonderful summer! 

                  Helpful websites: 

IXL.com, Aaamath.com, Prodigy.com, Khanacademy.com,             Sincerely, 

                                                                                  The Fourth Grade TeachersJ 



Reading Assignment 

For your summer assignment please choose one book from the 
following list to read. We encourage you to take down notes and write 
down questions as you read each chapter. This book will be used in class 
the first couple of weeks into the new school year. Check out each 
book and please pay attention to the reading level.  

Book Choices: 

Refugee  by Alana Gratz     Reading Level: Y 

Sylvia & Aki  by Winifed Conkling  Reading Level: S 

How to Steal a Dog  by Barbara O’Connor Reading Level: T 

Ungifted  by Gordon Korman  Reading Level: V 

Hero: Hurricane Rescue  by Jennifer Li Shotz Reading Level: R 

*My Name is Maria Isabel    by Alma Flor Ada  Reading Level: N 

 

*Highly suggested for English Language Learners  

                              Sincerely, 

The Fourth Grade TeachersJ 

 

 



	

Grade 4 Supply List (G&T) 

June 2019 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

 Welcome to Fourth Grade!  I hope you have a safe and wonderful summer! I know 
we are going to have a great year together.   Below is a list of the supplies you will need 
for next year.  Instead of bringing ALL the supplies in on one day, please have your child 
bring them in on the days indicated.  This will make it easier to collect and carry.  Thanks 
for your help! 

 

First day of school 

• 6 marble composition notebooks (NO SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS) 
• TWO red pens 
• One soft pencil case—no plastic boxes 
• One package of SHARPENED #2 pencils (NO MECHANICAL PENCILS) 
• One 24 package of crayons  
• One pack of markers 
• Folders: Only ONE of each of these solid colors listed: 

    (Please make sure they’re sturdy.) 

     Red, yellow, purple, green orange, blue 

 

Second Day of school 

• 1 bottle of white glue 
• 1 highlighter 
• 5 glue sticks          
• 1 pair of scissors 
• 1 roll of scotch tape 
• 1 pack of post-its 

 



Third Day of school 

• 1 pack of baby wipes 
• 1 ream of copy paper- boys only 
• 1 ream of construction paper- girls only   
• 1 roll of paper towels 
• Zip Loc bags - girls (Small), boys (Gallon) 
• 1 package of loose-leaf paper (college ruled) 

 
 

• Please Note:  NO PENCIL SHARPENERS ALLOWED 
	

	

Parents, 

 Please keep in mind that during the school year, all of these supplies will run out, so 
keep checking your child’s items and replenish as needed. Throughout the year, STEAM 
supplies will be requested with advance notice as well.   

 Please remember to start collecting BOX TOPS and Pennies for the Penny Harvest. 
These two school fundraisers that begin right away in September.  Let’s get a head start over 
the summer!  

          Please remember to put your child’s name on all supplies, including their lunchboxes, 
schoolbags, and even pencils!  Please do not get a book bag with wheels, as they do not fit in 
the closet.   

 I appreciate your attentiveness to this letter. I know this will be a productive year with 
many good memories!  I look forward to meeting you and your child in September. 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

     Mrs. Katz J 

 



 

 

	

Grade 4 Supply List  

June 2019 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

 Welcome to Fourth Grade! Below is a list of the supplies you will need for next year.  
Instead of bringing ALL the supplies in on one day, please have your child bring them in on 
the days indicated.  This will make it easier to collect and carry.  Thanks for your help! 

 

First day of school 

• 6 marble composition notebooks (NO SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS) 
• TWO red pens 
• One soft pencil case—no plastic boxes 
• One package of SHARPENED #2 pencils (NO MECHANICAL PENCILS) 
• One 24 package of crayons  
• One pack of markers 
• Folders: Only ONE of each of these solid colors listed: 

    (Please make sure they’re sturdy.) 

     Red, yellow, purple, green orange, blue 

 

Second Day of school 

• 1 bottle of white glue 
• 1 yellow highlighter and 1 orange highlighter  
• 5 glue sticks          
• 1 pair of scissors 
• 1 roll of scotch tape- girls 



• 1 black Expo dry erase marker 
• 1 roll of masking tape- boys 
• 1 box of Ziplock baggies- sandwich size- girls 
• 2 box of Ziplock baggies- gallon sizes- boys 
• 1 pack of post-its 

 

Third Day of school 

• 1 pack of baby wipes 
• 1 ream of copy paper- boys only 
• 1 ream of loose-leaf- girls only   
• 1 roll of paper towels 
• 2 boxes of tissues 

 
 

• Please Note:  NO PENCIL SHARPENERS ALLOWED 
	

	

Parents, 

 Please keep in mind that during the school year, all of these supplies will run out, so 
keep checking your child’s items and replenish as needed.  Throughout the year, STEAM 
supplies will be requested with advance notice as well.  

 Please remember to start collecting BOX TOPS and Pennies for the Penny Harvest. 
These two school fundraisers that begin right away in September.  Let’s get a head start over 
the summer!  

          Please remember to put your child’s name on all supplies, including their lunchboxes, 
schoolbags, and even pencils!  Please do not get a book bag with wheels, as they do not fit in 
the closet.   

 Thank you for your constant support throughout the school year.  

     Sincerely, 

     The 4th grade Teachers J 


